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Dear Committee Members,
I am writing to please ask you to examine the ethics of HB3063. Vaccines are not safe for
every child, so mandating them on any child is unethical. Withholding a public education from
any child for any reason is unethical and unacceptable.

My brother developed Guilliam Barre Syndrome after a round of vaccinations when he was 12
months old. He spent a year in the hospital, died and was brought back to life. He has lasting
and permanent disabilities from the experience and my entire family has been severely
affected by his illness and the effects of it. There is no doctor that disputes his illness wasn't
vaccine related and he has been told NEVER to get a flu shot. 

I'm asking you to please preserve the rights of Oregonians to make individual medical choices
based on personal and religious beliefs and informed consent. 

Please consider that it is the health of every child you are charged with protecting, not just
those with known immunocompromised systems. Until vaccines have undergone more
complete and rigorous safety testing, and until we have medical testing that tells who is
susceptible to illness from vaccines they should not be mandated on every child.

I have been a resident and mother in this State for 17 years. Every year there are cases of
childhood diseases on the vaccination schedule that occur in the public schools. In my
experience this has NEVER led to widespread outbreaks. That is because we do have a HIGH
rate of vaccinations in Oregon already. The system is working. THERE IS NO HEALTH
EMERGENCY. There is not a problem to fix here.

Please preserve the current exemptions and freedoms that exist in this state.

Thank you,

Paige Morse
Ashland, OR
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